
Save the Date 

Coercive Control Conference 

11th December 2019, Clanree Hotel, Letterkenny 9.15am to 4.30pm 

The Coercive Control Conference is a collaborative initiative between the CAWT cross border MACE 

Project and Donegal CYPSC Safe & Secure Subcommittee and is supported by Donegal Domestic 

Violence Service, An Garda Siochana and Tusla. 

Attendees will gain an understanding of the lived experience as shared by  

 Marilyn O’Connor, Survivor/ Filmmaker 

 Luke Hart, Survivor, son & brother of Claire & Charlotte Hart.  

Key note Speakers will cover relevant areas such as the New Domestic Violence Legislation with a 

particular emphasis on Coercive Control; How to recognise the signs of Coercive Control; The Impact 

on Children & Young People and the Agencies response when identified. 

Featuring from Key note Speakers from: 

 Women’s Aid 

 Donegal Domestic Violence Service 

 An Garda Siochana Domestic Violence Division 

 PSNI 

 Tusla  

Further Information to follow 

Contact Donna McGee-  donna.mcgee1@tusla.ie 

Multiple Adverse Childhood Experiences (MACE) Project is a Cooperation and Working Together (CAWT) initiative funded by 

the European Regional Development Fund   

Children & Young People’s Services Committees (CYPSC) are funded by Department of Children & Youth Affairs as an inter-

agency vehicle. Their purpose is to support children & young people to achieve the National Outcomes set out in Better 

Outcomes, Brighter Futures: the national policy frame work for children and young people 2014 – 2020. 

                     


